
Pre-construction activity on site in August/September 2020 
In late August and early September, increased activity will be taking place at 2210 
Speakman Drive, the future site of 640 long-term care beds, as part of the Ontario 
government’s Accelerated Build Pilot Program. 

On-site activities will include: 

 Site visits by hospital staff and our partners to gather information about the site and the 
conditions of the existing ground (early land assessment and surveying, field clearing 
and drilling) 

 These activities are all part of the planning and due diligence process that will help 
inform design and construction 

 We expect this pre-construction activity to have minimal impact on the surrounding 
neighbourhood. Minimal amounts of noise and dust will be generated by field clearing 
and drilling that will take place in late August and early September 

 

Want to be added to our mailing list? 

Send an email to public.affairs@thp.ca. 
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